
From: Kibble, Betty L@DOT
To: Laca, Allan@Waterboards
Cc: SCH (state.clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov)
Subject: FW: RE: Review comments for the Negative Declaration and associated Initial Study (SCH# 2017062016) for

TUO-108-PM 57.909 Relief Reach-Kennedy Meadows Riparian Restoration and Streambank Stabilization Project
Date: Thursday, July 06, 2017 2:42:40 PM

Dear Mr. Laca,
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review the Negative Declaration and associated Initial Study (SCH#
2017062016) for TUO-108-PM 57.909 Relief Reach-Kennedy Meadows Riparian Restoration and
Streambank Stabilization Project.  The project is located on on the Middle Fork Stanislaus River in
Tuolumne County on Assessor’s Parcel Number: 021-020-02-00. 
 
Caltrans has completed the review and has no comments or concerns.  There is no impact to the
State Highway System.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Best Regards,
 
Betty Kibble, Associate Transportation Planner
Office of Rural Planning
Caltrans District 10
Phone:  (209) 948-7475
Fax:  (209) 948-7164
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